Dear Parents of 3S,

My name is Tracy Bahn, and I am the room mother for our children’s class.  Valentine’s Day is just around the corner, and I would like to invite you to help with the party. This will take place on Valentine’s Day, at 2:30 p.m.    We really only need one or two parents to help plan and run the party.  In addition, here is a list of items that you could donate:
	-water bottles
	-rice krispie treats
	-2 cans of frosting
	-Valentine sprinkles
	- napkins
	-paper plates
	-2 bags of Conversation Hearts
Thank you for helping to make this party special for our children.  If you have any questions, or are willing to help,  please  email me at tsbahn@comcast.net.

Tracy Bahn
